
 

  
 

 
 

MORRIS IEMMA CLOSURE 
 
Dear Teams, 
 
Renovations have been announced by Morris Iemma venue from 14th April onwards, for 
approximately 4-6 weeks. 
 
Therefore, matches scheduled at Morris Iemma will be re-scheduled to Hurstville Aquatic on 
Tuesdays - either at the second basketball court or in the Mind & Body room. 
 
Where this is not possible, a different location will be arranged. 
 
If your team is scheduled at Morris Iemma, please take note of the Draw each week for alternate 
arrangements. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


